
Information  meeting  about
biomass  facility  on  North
Shore
Placer County is having an open house Nov. 15 from 3-7pm to
present information on biomass energy production.

The open house will be at the Squaw Valley Public Service
District offices.

Private  and  public  specialists  in  air  emissions,  biomass
energy  technology,  sustainable  biomass  supply  assessments,
biomass  logistics  planning  and  forest  management  will  be
present at this informal open house to discuss the latest
concepts of biomass energy production. While there will be no
formal presentations, the meeting will feature displays and
graphics and will provide opportunity for one-on-one or small
group discussions with the specialists.

Placer  County  will  release  an  environmental  document  that
discusses  a  possible  biomass  energy  facility  at  Placer
County’s  Cabin  Creek  property  in  2012.  The  Notice  of
Preparation is expected to be available by year’s end. Public
comment for this proposed project will not be taken at the
Squaw Valley meeting.
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